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An open house and ribbon-cutting took place on Thursday morning, October 12th, for Black Hills
Energy's (BHE) recently-constructed building on the west side of Upton, just behind the Upton Volunteer
Fire Department. BHE also purchased additional property adjacent to the new facility to potentially
develop more infrastructure in Upton, including a new substation. Shown above (I-r): Mont Hamblin,
Clark Coberly, Toni Gipson, Nicholas Trandahl, Buffy Helwig, Katie Easton, Kevin Allen, Kade McMillan,
Jared Bender, Kass Bishop, Briana Wilder holding Taylynn Wilder, Ken Metrose, Amber Ryan, Mark
Lindstrom, Kelley Millar, Lakelee Wilder, and Chance Wilder.




